Letter: Alpine County
receives state award

To the community,

The California State Association of Counties is honored to
recognize Alpine County in our 2014 Challenge Awards program,
which recognizes the most innovative, cost-effective programs
developed by our 58 counties.

In March of this year, Alpine County and the Washoe Tribe
created an unprecedented memorandum of understanding in order
to provide child welfare services to families of the Washoe.
Having this agreement in place allows the Alpine County Child
Welfare Social Worker to work with all children and families
within the county. This ensures that everyone can receive the
full, comprehensive child welfare services available in
California.

Congratulations to the county’s Board of Supervisors and
Health and Human Services staff for developing this program.
Innovation is alive and well in Alpine County.

Sincerely,
Matt Cate, CSAC executive director

LTN note: Alpine County Health & Human Services has won two
awards in the last three months, one from the National
Association of Counties and another from the California State
Association of Counties.
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